
Appendix A 

 

 

Quotes from resident feedback on Hey Neighbour initiatives 

 

“Congratulations to the town council for supporting the Hey Neighbour team. What great 

new initiatives - pop up fire pits, safe streets, play streets, etc. I am so proud to live in 

Halton Hills!” 

 -Town resident 

 

“These kinds of initiatives support what the residents in Halton Hills appreciate and are 

part of a larger system of programs needed to foster a healthy community. We hope 

they continue.” 

 -Town resident  

 

“Initiatives like this are invaluable for us.”  

-Town resident 

 

“One of the things we love about Halton Hills is the small-town vibe we get and this 

supports that 100%.” 

 -Town resident 

 

“Families get to know each other through their children, and we are included in this… 

we feel this fills a void in our case.”  

 -Town resident 

 

“We appreciated all of your staff who are extremely welcoming… made us feel really at 

ease when approaching the community.”  

 -Town resident 

 

“It’s important to get to know neighbours for so many reasons. Life is getting more and 

more complicated, and technology is fabulous but can also be a curse. It’s great to get 

out into the fresh air, away from the screens, get to know new people and be 

acknowledged when walking around or even just when out and about.”  

 -Town resident 



“With these difficult economic times, crime will be on the rise and it’s nice to be able to 

rely on neighbours to keep an eye out for you.” 

 -Town resident 

 

“How beautiful bringing community together – what a beautiful 2025 energy start.” 

 -Town resident 

 

 

 

 


